TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING / BUDGET WORKSHOP
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 23rd, 2018

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting / Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 23rd, 2018 at 6 PM.

Three of the five Board members were present: Joseph Norton, Linda Eurich and Mark D’Agostino.  Mary Weinberger and Paul Coughlin were absent.

Joseph Norton made a motion to accept the Tentative Budget with corrections  as the Preliminary Budget for 2019, seconded by Linda Eurich.  Mention was made that no elected officials would be getting raises.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Paul Coughlin – absent.
            Joseph Norton made a motion to schedule a Public Hearing for this Preliminary Budget for Monday, November 5th at 7 PM, to be followed by the Board’s regularly scheduled November Workshop meeting, seconded by Mark D’Agostino.  Mr. D’Agostino also requested that the elected officials salaries be listed in the Minutes, as follows:  

          Supervisor: $15,112
          Four (4) Town Councilmen: $5,750 each
          Two (2) Town Justices: $13,365 each
          Highway Superintendent: $65,023
          Town Clerk: $26,700
Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Paul Coughlin – absent.  

With no other business, a motion to close this Special Meeting was made at 6:20 PM by Joseph Norton, seconded by Linda Eurich.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.
___________________________

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

